
 

 

30 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
  
Google Classrooms for each Form Class have been set up so that Form Teachers can make contact 
with the pupils in their form class every few weeks. 
 
The purpose of this is to provide a contact point for pupils regarding their health and wellbeing, 
educational needs and to let them know that we are thinking about them.  Hopefully, this will 
also reduce anxiety for pupils when they return to school. 
Please find attached Form Class codes for the new Google Classrooms. Pupils should sign into the 
correct Form Class in order to receive any relevant information that may be sent out via their 
Form Teacher. 
  
In addition, another classroom has been set up called “Additional Activities” with more resources 
that pupils may find interesting and useful.   
 
All pupils, Years 8-14, should sign into this classroom and view the available resources during their 
reading week. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Dr Larmour 
Vice Principal 


